
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As you are all aware, Easter will soon be here so we wanted to inform you of the plans 

for our Easter Egg Competition.  

The competition will be on the last day of Spring term (Friday April 3rd). This year, 

both KS1 and KS2 will be able to enter their egg design into the competition. The idea 

is for your child/children to create their own design using hard boiled eggs. Some of 

the ideas below might give you inspiration.  

 

  

 

 

 

If your child would like to enter the competition then they will need to bring their 

creation in to the school hall on the morning of April 3rd, no later than 9am, as the eggs 

will then be judged. Each entry will need an accompanying label stating your child’s name 

and class. There will be a 1st, 2nd and 3rd prize for each class, as well as smaller 

chocolate gifts for all entries. The winners will be announced in our Easter assembly. 

KS1 assembly will be at 9.30 and KS2 assembly will be at 10am and you are welcome to 

join us for the results of the egg competition and an Easter sing-along.  

 

If your child would prefer to make an Easter bonnet to wear during the Easter 

assembly then that is also okay but the bonnets will not be judged as part of the 

competition.  

  

I look forward to seeing what you come up with this year. Have fun getting creative! 

 

Mrs Carr  

 

 


